KING INA C of E ACADEMY
Sharing our vision and aspiration for the future

You are warmly invited to attend an information evening on
Wednesday, 22nd June at the junior site school hall from 7-8pm.

I welcome the opportunity to share with you the progress of our
Free School application, how our project has evolved and what
this will mean. How we are working alongside Somerset Local

Authority and the Diocese of Bath and Wells to provide
accommodation for Somerton’s future needs

This occasion will also provide me with the opportunity to
address any questions or concerns you may wish to raise.

Childcare will be provided for a limited number of children.
Please indicate your requirements by completing the form below.

Please complete the form below to let us know if you are able to
attend.

Yours
David Norton

PARENTS INFORMATION EVENING
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I/We* would like to attend the meeting
I/We* are interested in the childcare option and have ...... children

*please delete as appropriate
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